
Great progress rebuilding Bacho School in Tanzania 

 
Dear Bacho School Donor, 
 
We are excited to let you know that we are making significant progress on the 
reconstruction of the Bacho Primary School in Tanzania. The local community 
has completed the foundation work for the 1st set of classrooms, as reflected on 
photo 1, and have started to raise the walls, as shown in pictures 2 and 3. You 
can also see a detail of the walls in pictures 4 and 5 as well as the locals 
working hard on pictures 6 and 7. It is really great to see the commitment and 
high level of engagement of the community ! 
 
 
We still haven't received the official report from Google or donations collected 
during Google Giving Week. For this reason, we haven't fully stopped our 
fundraising. However, as we are optimistic that we will achieve our goal of $90K 
with these donations (potentially even slightly overachieve it), we decided to 
"take a risk" and tell the Bacho community that we will rebuild the whole school 
and, now, also the bathrooms (something that wasn't in the original plan).  
 
For this reason, the community has, in parallel, started to lay the foundations for 
the remaining set of classrooms as you can see in picture 8. 
 
Thank you, once again, for your support. 
 
Nelson & Claudia Mattos (with a lot of support by Karimu's founders: Don and 
Marianne) 
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